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Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo and Members of the House 

Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on 

House Bill 248. 

 

My name is Maureen Spada Tan and I am a retired restaurant owner and the reason I 

support House Bill 248 is because I am concerned that our freedom of choice is under 

attack. I have worked hard for many years and now plan to travel this beautiful country. 

If vaccine passports become a reality, I may be inhibited with lack of freedom being 

discriminated against because of a personal healthcare decision. I support House Bill 248 

to have vaccine choice, healthcare privacy, and to have discrimination protection. 

 

Although this is a bill addressing vaccine choice, I feel compelled to share my deep 

concern about the serious risks with the COVID experimental injection. Almost 5000 

deaths and over 228,000 adverse events reported by VAERS reporting system begs the 

question – Why is this injection still being offered? Please stop the COVID vaccine 

program! 

 

Thank you again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of 

House Bill 248. 

 

Sincerely, 

Maureen Spada Tan 
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